Tasha Buchanan

Subject: Invitation to Meet with BC Assessment During UBCM

From: Communications General Mailbox BCA BCA:EX <bcacommunications@bcassessment.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 9:03 AM
Subject: Invitation to Meet with BC Assessment During UBCM

Hello!

BC Assessment is proud to support our ongoing partnership with local government and the Union of BC
Municipalities.

We are offering the opportunity to have a personalized, private meeting with delegates from BC Assessment
during the week of the UBCM Convention. This allows you to discuss property assessment topics specific to
your community, for us to answer questions about BC Assessment and our processes, or have a “meet and
greet”.

The meetings are 25 minutes in length, and will be held on Tuesday, September 17 and Wednesday,
September 18 at the Fairmont Pacific Rim. If you are interested in booking time with us, please use this
Calendly scheduling tool. In the space provided, please identify any topics you may have at this time. This will
help to ensure we are prepared to have an informed discussion.

To help accommodate requests, we encourage you to join together with your colleagues as a group. There is
space provided to enter the emails of your colleagues you wish to include in your booking.

We ask that you please book a meeting before Friday, August 16.

Thank you for your continued partnership and collaboration, and we look forward to meeting with you in
September!

NOTE: this inbox will not be monitored July 15 - July 26. If you have questions during this time, please email
Andréa van Koll or Graham Held.

Sincerely,
BC Assessment Local Government & Indigenous Relations teams
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